
 

 

 

Date: 29/07/2025 
 

CIRCULAR 

To: All Prospective Applicants  

Subject: Promotion of Erasmus+ Virtual Mobilities – Programme Guide 2025 

Dear Educators, 

We are pleased to bring to your attention the continued and enhanced opportunities 
offered under the Erasmus+ Programme 2025, particularly the strategic focus on 
Virtual Mobilities as outlined in the latest Erasmus+ Programme Guide 2025. 

Virtual Mobilities provide an innovative and inclusive dimension to international 
cooperation in education, enabling pupils, students, and staff to participate in cross-
border learning activities without the need for physical travel. These mobilities are 
especially beneficial in complementing physical exchanges and ensuring equitable 
access to Erasmus+ opportunities for all learners, regardless of socio-economic or 
geographical constraints. 

Key Highlights from the Erasmus+ Programme Guide 2025: 

• Virtual components can be blended with physical mobilities or implemented 
as standalone activities under Key Action 1 (KA1) and Key Action 2 
(KA2) projects. 

• Activities may include: 
o Collaborative online projects 
o Virtual job shadowing 
o Remote teaching or training sessions 
o Online intercultural dialogues 

• Virtual Mobilities support the digital transformation agenda, promoting the 
development of digital competencies, intercultural skills, and inclusive 
education. 



 

 

• Funding is available to support the preparation, implementation, and facilitation 
of virtual learning tools and platforms. 

Action Required: 

We encourage you to: 

1. Explore Erasmus+ funding opportunities that incorporate virtual mobilities in 
their strategic plans. 

2. Engage in partnerships with schools across Europe to design and implement 
innovative virtual learning experiences. 

3. Consult the Erasmus+ Programme Guide 2025 for detailed information on 
eligibility, application procedures, and evaluation criteria (available at: 
https://erasmus-plus.ec.europa.eu). 

To support your efforts, the National Agency will be organizing information webinars 
and training workshops throughout the coming months. Details will be communicated 
shortly. 

We trust that your institution will take full advantage of this forward-looking approach to 
international education. Together, we can ensure that everyone can benefit from high-
quality, digitally enhanced, and globally connected learning experiences. 

For any further guidance, please do not hesitate to contact the Erasmus+ National 
Agency at eupa@gov.mt 

Thank you for your continued dedication to advancing education through international 
cooperation. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
_____________________________ 
Raphael Scerri 

National Coordinator 
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